
 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter May 2023 

You said we did!  

Our first PPG in person meeting is set for 7th June 16.00 at Pelsall Village Surgery – if you have 

not joined our patient participation group please ask at reception or fill the forms out online. 

https://pelsallvillagesurgery.com/  

 

We have recently surveyed our patients to see if an online masterclass would be helpful to enhance 

our patients IT skills – giving them an option to learn how to manage their health records online.  

Nearly every single patient thought this would be useful so we are working on this internally to set a 

date! 

 

Updates  

We have had a brand new patient check in machine in reception!  

Pelsall Village Surgery have booked a stand at Pelsall Carnival – so you will be seeing us there 

promoting healthy lifestyle, blood pressures, height weight ect! Join us for a chat.  

 

Reminders 

Covid spring booster programme has finished as of 01.06.2023 if you did not receive your spring 

booster and should of please contact us.  

 

Campaigns  

Type 2 Diabetes Prevention Week is a joint campaign from NHS England and Diabetes UK that takes 
place 22–28 May 2023. 
Around 200,000 people are diagnosed with type 2 diabetes every year, and you don’t need to be one 
of them. Find out if you’re at risk – it could be the most important thing you do today 
www.riskscore.diabetes.org.uk  
 

Staff Changes 

We are recruiting for an additional admin / secretary support to add to our growing team 
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